C... CONSERVATION DIVISION
PO BOX 2084
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
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February 8, 1279

Texaco Inc.
praver 728
Lobbs, New MNexlco 88240

Attentions Mr. J. V. Gannon
Centlemen:

nfter reviewing the information in your letter of January
29, 1979, it would appear that your Hew HMexico "Q" State
well o. 4 and the New lMexico YAR" State Well No. 5 have
haen cemented sufficientlv so as to prevent mioraticn of
vater injected into the San Andres foxrmation.

Tt will therefore not be neces
g a

ere ary to perform remadial
work en these wells a

it}
5 stipulated in Order No. R-5530.

Yours very truly,

JOT D. RAMLY
Director
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